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This bill is in violation of our second amendment rights. 

The criminals are the ones that need to be punished for their actions. Upstanding 

citizens should have the right to protect themselves against criminals. The state of 

Oregon should work diligently to create stronger penalties for the wrong doors 

instead of punishing the people who are trying to protect themselves.   


